
From:   
Sent: 13 December 2022 10:52 
To: Chris Bartlett <chris.bartlett@westsussex.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Rock Common 
 
 

**EXTERNAL** 
 
Morning Chris 
 
Further to your email requesting an extension in time for the determination of the Rock Common 
planning application, on behalf of the applicants please accept this email as agreement to an 
extension until 1 March 2023. 
 
Both applicants wish to allow all stakeholders sufficient time within which to submit representations 
and the extension will allow this taking full account of the Christmas period. 
 
Kind regards. 
 
M G Metcalfe  
LLB (Hons] DipArb FRICS 
 
M:  
On 13 Dec 2022, 10:24 +0000, Chris Bartlett <chris.bartlett@westsussex.gov.uk>, wrote: 

Good morning Mick, 

As discussed, due to the requirement for extended publicity over the Christmas period and the need 
for planning committee, I would be grateful if you could agree with me an extension of time until 1st 
March 2023.   

Kind regards, 

Chris Bartlett 

Principal Planner, Planning Services, Highways, Transport and Planning Directorate 

West Sussex County Council, Ground Floor, Northleigh, County Hall, Chichester, West Sussex, PO19 
1RQ 
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